ITEM 15
LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW

COUNCIL MEETING
-
  


16 FEBRUARY 2012 
QUESTION WITH NOTICE 
A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chairman of any Committee.
Questioner:
Councillor Barry Macleod-Cullinane
Asked of:
Councillor Bob Currie (Portfolio Holder for Housing)
	Question 1:  
“With the small fall in RPI inflation since the Government’s rent determination, will the Council pass on this fall to tenants in terms of its rent demands for 2012/13?”




